# Home Learning Newsletter Year 3

### Friday 14th July 2023

## This week we have ...

- In maths this week we have been using ratio make numbers and patterns bigger in size.
   We have then started to add using money to find the total of amounts using our column addition skills. We have solved money related problems.
- Our biographies are coming along nicely time to redraft in best!
- We have started our final mini theme of 'Space'. We have ordered the eight planets in our solar system and learned facts about the sun, Earth and moon. We read a guided reading comprehension about the moon and famous people who have landed on it. To explain our learning, we have recreated the movements of the Earth and moon around the sun. Busy scientists this week!
- In PE we have enjoyed quick cricket, hockey and dodgeball.
- On Tuesday we had a First Aid course, which taught us how to use life saving skills such as resuscitation and to use the recovery position. The children were amazing.
- We have also enjoyed French, DT, RWI and Reading plus.

## Activity Menu

1. Get Mathematical	2. Get Scientific
Can you add totals together in the supermarket	We have been learning about our solar system.
when you are shopping? Have a look at the	Can you create a poster to show how the Earth
pounds and pence when solving money related	and moon move around the sun?
problems.	Maybe you could move into explaining day and
	night?
3. Get Physical	4. Get Reading
During our First Aid course, we were shown	Can you read some Reading Plus or your school
how to use the recovery position. With your	book? It is lovely to read for pleasure too. Tell me
grown ups at home, can you place them into	some books you have read and enjoyed this
the recovery position as a practise?	weekend ©

### We will celebrate everything that is uploaded or brought in during our Tuesday Morning Meeting

#### Don't Forget . . .

- Year 3 PE day is Wednesdays. Please can children arrive in PE kits on this day of black shorts/leggings/joggers and a white top. Please no named brands.
- Please can you have a look at home and start bringing back all of the school books so that they can be counted and added to the library. A huge thank you for all of the reading at

- home Reading Plus will be available through the end of term too!
- Our Summer Fayre is Thursday 20th July. Please see the Parent Mail with more information.
- The children will be having their last transition afternoon on Monday 17th July before moving into their new classes in September.
- One more week Year 3, you have been amazing all year!







THE MORE YOU GLOW
THE MORE OTHERS
GIOW BACK